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MEMBERSHIP MEETING  
REALTOR® Event Center 

Lowell, Arkansas 
February 7, 2019 

12:00 noon 
 

• The meeting was called to order by President Jennifer Welch at 12:00 

• The Invocation and Pledge of Allegiance was led by Terri Lynn McNaughton 

• A motion was made and seconded to approve the January minutes. Motion passed 

• Ron Stinchcomb introduced new members and guests in attendance including the Mayor of Rogers and members of the City 

Council. 

• President Welch attended the Governors Conference on Homeownership presented by ADFA and said it was a very good 

conference. The speakers were Dale Carlton, Lawrence Yun and the Governor. The feedback from Matthew Ferrara sessions was 

very good. President Welch reminded members to complete and submit their award claim forms by February 15. 

 

Program 

• Rita Driver, Certified Referral Trainer spoke of working with attorney’s and judge’s for referrals of people going through divorce as 

a source of business. 

• President Welch presented a check in the amount of $500 to Samaritan Community Center Snack Packs for Kids program 

 

Committee Reports 

• ARPAC Chair, Ron Stinchcomb, spoke of the need to reach the donation goal of $101,288. To date, our members have donated 

$58,745 with only a 25% participation. There will be an event held at NABOR in which the top 10% of producers will be invited 

with the goal being to encourage more major investment in ARPAC. There will also be a photo contest with your pet in the 

future to raise funds. More to follow at a later date. Chairman Stinchcomb thanked the Legislative Committee for their hard 

work. 

• Awards Banquet Chair, Chance Schubert, thanked the sponsors of the banquet, reminded members to make sure to turn in 

their awards claim forms and to purchase their tickets before March 15. Tickets are only $25. 

• Professional Development Chair, Linda Hobkirk, presented GRI completion certificates to Marla Hargus and Corey Mitchell. 

She announced the next GRI class will be in February and the CE class at NABOR is March 28 from 9:00-5:00 with a cost of a 

$25 donation to Special Olympics or ARPAC.  

• Scholarship Committee Chair, Amber Parrish, announced applications are now available and must be turned in by the March 

15 deadline. 6 scholarships will be given and will be $750 each. 

• SOAR Chair, Chris May, Polar Plunge is February 9. Gary Bohannan won $60 in the split the cash drawing. No winner this 

month on the Progressive Board. Ticket price will rise next month to $15. Winner of gift basket donated by Waco Title was 

Teresa Sanderson and the winner of the gift basket donated by Window Genie was Ashton Todd. 

 

New Business 

 

Drawing for affiliate lunch was Leisa Gebhart. 

$200 cash drawing.  There was no winner in the cash drawing.  

 

Meeting was adjourned at 1:00 


